
                              CORPORATE REPORT  

   

To: Regional and Corporate Services Committee Date: 2024-04-11 

From:  Jaime Van Nes, Director of Legislative Services File No:  0340-31-Fleet 

Subject:  Automatic Vehicle Location Technology Policy 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

THAT the Fraser Valley Regional District Board abolish the Automatic Vehicle Location Technology 
Policy. 
 

BACKGROUND 

which 

transmitted information to a central software application; enabling real time automatic location and 

performance monitoring.   

At the November 25, 2008 Board meeting, the FVRD Board adopted the AVL Policy (copy attached).  

 

DISCUSSION 

The FVRD no longer uses AVL technology; it has been replaced with other methods of providing for 

as.   

As part of a review of existing corporate policies, staff are recommending that the AVL Policy be 

abolished.   

 

COST 

There are no costs associated with this report. 

 

 

 



CONCLUSION 

In 2008, the FVRD Board adopted the Automatic Vehicle Location Technology Policy which allowed 

FVRD vehicles to be equipped with hardware enabling real time automatic location and performance 

monitoring.  As this this technology is no longer in use, staff are recommending that the policy be 

abolished.   

 

COMMENTS BY: 

Kelly Lownsbrough, Director of Corporate Services/CFO: Reviewed and supported. 

 

Jennifer Kinneman, Chief Administrative Officer: Reviewed and supported. 
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